
 

 

  

 

 

 

19th April 2018 
 
 

 
 

 
Dear Year 8 parents and carers, 
 

 
I would like to update you concerning your child's option choices.  

 
We are in the process of making phone calls to parents and carers that indicated 
that their child would be leaving Etonbury Academy at the end of Year 8, or were 

currently unsure. This is important as the placing of some additional subjects in 
option blocks will be influenced by the decisions made. Once this information is 

obtained, a final amendment of the option blocks will be made and 
communicated home.  
 

We aim to have this information with you no later than half term. 
 

Many thanks for your patience and support, 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Mr R Baga 
Assistant Principal 
Etonbury Academy 
 


